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27th January 2020  

  

Dear Parent / Carer,  

  

Thank you to those who attended the Relationship and Health Education ‘drop in’ session last 
Thursday.  It was great to see you and get your feedback. 

  

We have attached a document entitled ‘Understanding Relationships and Health Education in 
your child’s primary school: a guide for parents’ that has been published by the Department 

for Education. For your information.  It states that...  
 

‘We want all children to grow up healthy, happy, safe, and able to manage the 

challenges and opportunities of modern Britain. That is why, from September 2020, all 
primary age children will be taught Relationships and Health Education.’  

  

With this in mind, we are in the beginning stages of a consultation period with your children, 
you and staff. We will also complete a local area study. The results of this piece of work will 

result in the design and development of a bespoke Relationships and Health Education 
Curriculum that fits our school.  
 

Your children will be completing a questionnaire in the next few weeks so we can establish 
what their understanding is and what they would like to learn about.  Following on from this 

we will invite you to complete a questionnaire so that we can consider your views.  Finally, 
the local study will ensure that our curriculum meets the needs of your children within the 

community that they live.  By September, we will have all the information and an exciting 
curriculum for your children to equip them to lead a healthy and successful life.  

  

Many thanks, in advance for your support and thoughts on this.  

  

Best wishes  

  
 

 
 

Claire Kimberlee, Tracy Hosking, Jo Penk and Clare Phillips  

 

 

 

 

 

 


